
Department of Commerce, Community, 
and Economic Development 

ALCOHOL AND MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 
550 West 7th  Avenue, Suite 1600 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
Main: 907.269.0350 

ADVISORY 

Date: July 17, 2020 

To: 

From: 

All Marijuana Handler Permit Holders 

Glen Klinkhart, Interim Director, AMCO 

Reference: Expiration of Marijuana Handler Permits 

The Marijuana Control Board has rescinded its extension of marijuana handler permits as a result of 
the Covid19 Public Health Emergency. Permits that expired on or before July 31, 2020 are 
grandfathered in the Board’s original extension order and will expire on March 1, 2021. Permits that 
expire on or after August 1, 2020 will not be extended and must be renewed in accordance with 3 
AAC 306.700. Please contact Melissa Walter at Melissa.Walter@alaska.gov or 754-3427 with any 
questions you may have. 

Sincerely, 

Glen Klinkhart 
Interim Director 
Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office (AMCO) 
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